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Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
The following email contains information regarding our 1:1 iPad Programme for Transition Year 
2025-2026. 

Please find attached the Resource and Booklist for Transition Year 2025-2026. Few eBooks are 
used in TY, but other items are required. 

This year we are introducing JAMF Safe Internet, mandatory for all students. This is a smart web-
filtering tool for all year groups that ensures safe online learning at school and home, available via a 
one-off payment of €18. 

As previously indicated, the Support and Services charge to Wriggle for Senior Cycle (4th, 5th and 
6th Year) is now built-in to the additional fees for Transition Year. So, for the vast majority of TY 
students continuing to use the same iPad, there is no need to visit the Wriggle Online Store.  

But, if your daughter is a) new to the school, or b) needs to purchase a new iPad, you must visit the 
Wriggle online store to purchase a new iPad (or avail of the BYO iPad option).  

- To access the 4th Year online store (for new students or those purchasing a new iPad), please visit: 
https://store.wriggle.ie/OnlineStoreLogin  

- Input our Store Login code 56147170, and then select the 4th Year store. 

After ordering, please also contact Wriggle by phone to flag this with them (as either an order for an 
existing student ordering a new iPad, or for a new student). Wriggle — Tel: 01-5009060 

iPad is used extensively in TY, 5th and 6th Year as part of teaching and learning. Please ensure that 
your daughter has a fully working iPad configured for school use, and that any screen breaks are 
repaired over the summer. Additionally, please remind them to have a suitable protective case and 
iPad charger, and to back-up or delete any Junior Cycle material no longer required before the new 
academic year. 

If you have any queries about purchasing on the Wriggle store or our 1:1 iPad Programme please 
contact carl.thompson@loretoabbeydalkey.ie  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Carl Thompson 

http://www.loretoabbeydalkey.com/

